NEW REQUIREMENTS FOR CUSTOMERS TRAVELLING TO UK

7 July 2020

The UK has introduced new requirements for customers
arriving in the country. You must provide information about
your journey and your contact details before you arrive in the
country via this page. You can provide the information earliest
48 hours before your journey. Please take with you a print or a
screenshot of the completed form, as you will be required to
show one to the authorities upon arrival. Please note also that
if you have during the last 14 days, visited one of the countries
that are on the UK quarantine requirement list, you are

required to self-isolate for 14 days when you arrive in the UK.

For more information, you can check the government's official

webpage for entering the country and public health measures

for all UK arrivals.

The UK authorities will update information about the travel
restrictions every three week, for this reason we recommend
that you follow the situation carefully and check the current

requirements before your journey.


https://www.gov.uk/provide-journey-contact-details-before-travel-uk
https://www.gov.uk/uk-border-control
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/home-secretary-announces-new-public-health-measures-for-all-uk-arrivals
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/home-secretary-announces-new-public-health-measures-for-all-uk-arrivals
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